
Major Roadworks 
affecting access to  
Businesses
We are replacing the old water main that runs along  
Hardy Street and into Vanguard Street (from Rutherford 
Street down to 70 Vanguard Street). 

Work is proposed to start 8 April and will last for 
approximately 12 weeks.

We are working with businesses in this area to make sure the disruption is 
minimised, but there will be disruption to traffic.

See Shape Nelson for more information:
shape.nelson.govt.nz/hardy-vanguard-water-main-renewal

Please turn over for detailed maps.



Vanguard Street – outside New World� 08 – 27 April
A section of Vanguard Street will be closed from just after the southern 
entrance to New World to the Gloucester Street roundabout. Customers 
will still be able to use the southern entry/exit onto Vanguard Street or 
entry / exit at Gloucester Street.

Gloucester Street roundabout� 27 April – 4 May
Gloucester Street will be closed at the Vanguard Street roundabout to 
traffic travelling through or turning right onto Gloucester Street. Driving 
straight or turning left off Vanguard Street will still be allowed.


